
Pop  Star  Singers:  Cutest
Celebrity Babies

By Katie Gray

Pop stars know how to pop out cute celebrity babies! They’re
not only good at making music, but they also make beautiful
children.  Some  of  these  lovely  ladies  are  in  celebrity
relationships or have had celebrity weddings, while others are
going strong as single moms. No matter what their current
situation is, one thing is for sure – they all have beautiful
celebrity babies!

Cupid  has  compiled  the  cutest
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celebrity babies of pop stars:

1. Britney Spears: Oops, she did it again! Pop star Britney
Spears is a music sensation and she’s also a mother of two
boys. Her sons are Sean Preston and Jayden James, and they are
as cute as can be!

2. Madonna: The Queen of Pop is hands down Madonna! She’s been
killin’ it since the 80’s and is forever a legend. Madonna has
won numerous awards, is inducted in the Hall of Fame, has a
net  worth  of  $800  million,  is  the  best-selling  female
recording artist of all time (over 300 million records) and is
the proud mom of four children: Lourdes Leon, Rocco Ritchie,
David Banda Mwale Ciccone Ritchie and Mercy James.

Related  Link:  5  Celebrity  Couples  Who  Are  Nailing  Long
Distance Relationships

3. Jennifer Lopez: Don’t be fooled by the rocks that she got,
she’s still Jenny From The Block. Jennifer Lopez has had a
variety of hit pop songs, successful business ventures, and
she is also mother to twins Emme and Maximilian, whom she had
in 2008 with fellow icon Marc Anthony.

Related Link: Celebrity Couples We Want To Reunite

4. Gwen Stefani: Pop star Gwen Stefani has three handsome boys
– no doubt! Their names are Kingston James McGregor, Zuma
Nesta Rock, Apollo Bowie Flynn.

5. Christina Aguilera: She got her start on Star Search and
The Mickey Mouse Club, and pop singer Christina Aguilera has
been booming ever since. Her first hits were “Genie in a
Bottle,” “What A Girl Wants,” and “Come On Over Baby.” She has
two kids: Max Liron and Summer Rain.

Who are your favorite pop stars with celebrity babies? Comment
below.
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